
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, October 15, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Love your corn dog 
 Corn Dog on a Stick  
 Turkey Ham and Cheese  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:    
 

1. If you are interested on trying out for boys’ basketball you need to have a valid sport 
physical on file in order to try out.  If you do not have a valid sport physical at the time 
of tryouts you will then need your parent or guardian to fill out and sign the permission 
form from Gurrie, allowing you to be at tryouts.  If you have questions please see Mr. 
Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli.  
 
Boys basketball tryouts will be on Monday October 22nd for 7th grade starting at 3:20 
and ending by 5:30.  Tryouts for 8th grade will begin on Tuesday October 23rd  starting at 
3:20 and ending by 5:30.  You  will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus 
transportation available.  If you make the first cut the second day of tryouts will be on 
Thursday October 25th.  

 

2. WE’RE BACKKKKK! From the company which brought you last year’s Into the Wood Jr 
the Musical, the D105 Theatre Guild is back in action! If YOU are interested in picking 
this year’s jaw dropping and star studded performance, we will be meeting on Thursday, 
October 18th in Ms Quinn’s room, 102A after school until 4pm. If you have any 
questions, please see Ms Quinn or Ms Lansford!  

 

3. Attention Gurrie Activity Council Members, we will be meeting after school on Tuesday 
in Mr. Sullivan’s room to wrap up planning for Red Ribbon Week, decide a theme for the 
Halloween Dance, and begin prep for Project Linus.  If you have any questions stop by 
and see Mr. Ingwersen, or Mr. Sullivan. 

 

4. Dare to Dream will meet with Ms. Ramirez on Tuesday, October 16 right after school in 
room 102A.  See you there!!! 
 

5. Are you interested in Spelling and enhancing your word and literacy skills?! Come check 
out Spelling Bee Club! Our first Spelling Bee Club meeting will be on Tuesday, October 
16th in room 122D afterschool until 4. Bring your friends. See you there! If you have any 
questions, see Mrs. Sutsser.  
 

6. Congratulations to our boys cross country team for finishing 13th in the state Saturday 
at the IESA State Finals! The boys narrowly missed a top 10 finish and ran their butts off 



in the muddy, 38 degree course. They battled hills, high winds, muddy falls, elbows, and 
spikes to finish the race as a top team in the state. Congratulations to Aidan Collins, 
Maks Washchuk, John Barrette, Carson Turner, Dean O’Bryan, Peter Sanchez, Liam 
Carolan, Calum Rogers, and Claudio Rodriguez for representing Gurrie so well.  
 
A special congratulations is in order for 8th grader Niklas Polonowski for posting the 
single best State Finals performance by a Gurrie runner. Nik earned “All-State” honors 
with his 21st place finish in a time of 11 minutes and 8 seconds. He passed Gurrie 
running legends Carlos and Eduardo Molina as the top finisher of all time. He’ll look to 
lead the boys to a Conference Championship today at LT South. Good luck to all runners 
today. Let’s finish the year the right way with a couple of championships and “best 
overall team” trophy. Go Gurrie!  
 
 

 

 


